
 2 December 2020 

Foundation  

 

Foundation have really enjoyed our time in the ICT suite 

and library.  We have learnt how to control the mouse on 

the computers and navigate our way around different 

programmes.  We have learnt how to use Tizzy’s Tools, 

creating some lovely pictures and beginning to write on it 

too.  We made firework, rocket and family pictures.  We 

even started to type some words.  In the library, we have 

enjoyed reading the picture books and also finding out  

information from the non-fiction books.  

 

 

 

Year 1- Gifts and Presents Topic Day 

 

To launch our topic of “Gifts and Presents”, we had a Topic Day where the children designed and made a gift for a 

friend. They really enjoyed thinking about what their friend would like and making something appropriate. We then 

exchanged gifts and said “Thank You” to each other. All the  

children had smiles on their faces and enjoyed giving and  

receiving. 

 

 



Christmas Dates 

 

 

Friday 4 December - Kea School Friends Non School Uniform Day - in exchange for a hamper gift  

 

Friday 11 December - Christmas Jumper Day - wear a Christmas jumper or own clothes, £1  

donation to raise money for Save the Children  

 

Wednesday 16 December - Christmas Dinner - book online using your Parent Pay account 

 

Information on the Infant Christmas Nativity  and individual class parties to follow  

 

Friday 18 December - Last day of term  

 

 

 

Year 2  

Hinduism 

Year 2 have been learning about Hinduism and we have learnt that Diwali is a 

festival of lights which is celebrated by Hindus. In celebration of Diwali, we have 

made Rangoli Window Decorations and Diwali lamps!  

 

Entry Point Day  

As part of our topic of Gifts and Presents, for our entry point day we designed and made a Bag 

Tag for another member of the class. It was so lovely to see all of Y2 being so kind and  

considerate towards each other. Each pair had some time to find out the likes and dislikes of their partner, before 

designing and making their Bag Tag. Year 2 learnt that even though it was lovely to receive a gift, it was equally as 

lovely to give a gift! 

Well Done Leon 

 

Well done to Leon year 4 who took part in the Eden  

Project's Virtual Sleep Out event and raised £150 for St  

Petrocs. The event is normally held at the Eden Project and 

it's held to raise awareness and funds to support the tens of 

thousands of young people who experience homelessness in 

the UK every year. This year, people took part by sleeping 

out in their own homes and gardens. 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppy Appeal  

 

Thank you for supporting the  

poppy appeal.   

 

We raised £254.36 

 


